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7th March 2025 
 

Easter Information 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please see below information for our Easter services 
 

Date Time Where Who 

Monday 31st March  2.15 pm St John’s Church Years 3 & 4 

Wednesday 2nd April 2.15 pm St John’s Church Years 1 & 2 

Thursday 3rd April  2.15 pm St John’s Church Years 5 & 6 

 
No filming will be allowed during or following the services. Following the service, children will return to school to 
be collected at their usual time. 
 
On Friday 4th April, children in Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 will take part in an Easter bonnet parade around 
the school field between the infant and Junior site. Parents and carers are invited to come and watch the parade 
from 9.00 until 9.20 am.  We ask parents to help their child make/decorate an Easter hat at home for their child 
to bring to school on the morning of the parade if they wish to take part. In order to safeguard children who are 
vulnerable and at risk, please do not film or take photographs of the parade. 
 
On Friday 4th April, children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will take part in an egg rolling competition with their class. The 
aim of the egg rolling is to symbolise the rock being rolled away from the cave in the Easter story; the egg that is 
rolled closest to the easter egg wins it. We therefore ask KS2 parents to help their children decorate a hard-boiled 
egg at home to bring to school on the morning of the Easter celebrations if they wish to take part. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs S Arnold  
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